
MEDIA ADVISORY
December 7, 2006

Attn: broadcast media – your help in getting this message out to parents would be greatly
appreciated.

Sir Winston Churchill Secondary School Concert
Cancelled

Please be advised that the Christmas Concert scheduled for this evening at Sir

Winston Churchill Secondary School in St. Catharines has been cancelled for

unexpected maintenance purposes. The concert will be rescheduled for a later date. 

The school will be closed to all activities this evening, and all classes and

activities are cancelled until the maintenance is complete. We expect the school to

reopen and classes to resume on Tuesday, December 12. 

We regret any inconvenience that this closure may cause. Further updates will

be available on the District School Board of Niagara website at: www.dsbn.edu.on.ca.
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